

## **MUTIARA INTERNATIONAL**

## GRAMMAR SCHOOL SDN BHD

(391277-M)

DISCOVERING POTENTIAL • LEARNING TO CARE • RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

5th October, 2018

Dear Junior School Parents,

## JUNIOR READING ASSESSMENT: BUG CLUB

In continuation of our Bug Club reading program from last year, we will be conducting an assessment to track your child's current reading progress. This helps us to make sure that they are reading at the levels that match their reading comprehension fluency.

Bug Club is a powerful whole school reading programme to raise attainment in reading. It is designed and connected to deliver the UK Primary curriculum and it has now also been mapped to Cambridge.

We will begin our 1st term reading assessment this academic year during the Library periods with Miss Nabilah on these following dates:

•	Year 3S	Monday, 8th October 2018
•	Year 3R	Tuesday, 9th October 2018
•	Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6	Wednesday 10th October 2018
•	Year 4 and Year 5	Thursday 11th October 2018

We will be using the assessment to place the students into their suitable book level bands.

Each child will be able to access online books to read at home from the website. We will also be updating you with a Log-in username and password for your home access, which will be sent through the child's homeroom teacher.

"Books are the quietest and most constant of friends; they are the most accessible and wisest of counsellors, and the most patient of teachers."

Charles W. Eliot

Yours in learning,

JOANNA JOHAMI Head of Junior School

Januar